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OFFICE OF THE SUB DIVISIONAL ENGINEER PROVINCIAL SUB.
DIVISION NO. 1 PWD (B&R) SIRSA

To,

The Principal,

Shah Satnam Ji Girls’ Schabl,
Sirsa (Haryana)

No. 4§ Dated ,» - 02« D

Subject: Regarding Building Safety Certificate of Shah Satnam Ji Girls’
School, Sirsa.

With reference to your letter No. SSGS/2019-2020 dated

08/02/2020. This office has inspected the schon] building as subjected
above by the undersigned on dated 10/02/2020 and found physically

safe to be used for five years of the issue of this letter.
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